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I am strongly opposed to any changes to the oil response bill. The oil industry must be held to the
highest standards to protect our water, lands, wildlife and public health.
The experience of the Exxon Valdez is still present in the lives of many Alaskans. We know the
worst, we have experienced it. Let us learn from our mistakes and continue the oil spill response
and keep it as robust as possible.
I am strongly opposed to these proposed changes to the bill.


